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As you know, beavers are a keystone species.  There are many considerations when 

relocating these very special animals.  But perhaps groups who love to trap them and 

groups who love to protect them can unite to help move them properly.  The benefits 

of doing so would, among other things, add significantly to the alluvial water supply 

which is so desperately needed in so many areas of cental and eastern Oregon.  

Please consider passing this legislation.  Thank you to all of this comittee for all your 

hard work. 

 

 

 

 


